
Subject: Re: 2.6.18?
Posted by John Kelly on Mon, 28 Aug 2006 23:01:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

OK, thanks for the info, Kir.

I will wait for 2.6.18, before trying any more test kernels.
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